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06 June 2023 
 

Sent by email 
 
 

Dear Stroud District Council 
 
Stroud District Local Plan Review 

   
We refer to the Council’s recent statement titled ‘Strategic Road Network 
– Agreed Next Steps’, submitted on 19 May 2023. This was produced in 

response to our request made in the focussed strategic road network 
session held on 23 March 2023.  
 

We are not convinced that this statement addresses our fundamental 
concerns on the issues raised but will be in touch in due course to discuss 
this further. 

  
Yours sincerely  
 

Victoria Lucas and Yvonne Wright  
 
Inspectors appointed to examine the Stroud District Local Plan Review 
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